                                Borganelli’s Buzz
                         Week of January 9-13, 2017
Dear Kindergarten Parents,
	We have had a busy week in Kindergarten!  We practiced writing more and more words with the “magic e”.  We learned about artic animals and Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.  We continue to have a good time with addition problems!  We are enjoying reading many new stories in our Journeys reading series! Not to forget to mention….  All Kindergarteners completed the second part of FAIR testing successfully!!  Please ask your child what the “word of the week” was.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent TIPS:  I have included a TIPS survey for you to please complete and return to me by Wednesday 1/18/17.  Thank you in advance for your participation!!  
Upcoming Dates:
                NO school on Monday or Tuesday of next week!!!  Enjoy!!!
	       Parent Involvement Night Thursday 1/19/17
	       Report cards to be sent home on Friday 1/27/17
                School field trip to Planetarium and Santa Fe Teaching Zoo on Thursday 2/2/17 (look for permission slip in this week’s folder)
             **** January 31st marks the 100th Day of School!!!  I would love to   have a parent volunteer to create something special to do to commemorate this day!!  Let me know if you have an activity or a craft that you want to do with our class after we complete K-5 group activity!
Have a great looooong weekend!!  See you next week! 
Mrs. Borganelli
*I need mom and dads to volunteer to hear class read!!  Please sign up!* 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Child Name_______________________ Parent Name_________________________
